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VE Day, 80th Anniversary
Thank you to everyone who came to school yesterday afternoon to celebrate the 80th

anniversary of VE day in style. It was lovely to see a sea of red, white and blue everywhere we 
looked and huge thankyous are due to our lovely staff and PFA volunteers for serving 
refreshments and Year 5 for entertaining us so well with some wartime favourite songs. A 
wonderful celebration to commemorate such an important event!
Thank you for your generosity for tea, coffee and biscuits which has helped raised £100 for the 
Royal British Legion.

SIAMS inspection
A huge thank you to all who helped with our SIAMS inspection. Our inspector thoroughly 
enjoyed her day and meeting so many wonderful pupils and parents. It takes around 15 
working days to publish a report and we will share this with you as soon as it available.

Good luck
A huge good luck to Year 6 ahead of their SATs next week. They have worked so hard this year 
and we are ever so proud of the progress they have all made. Year 6, smash next week and 
ensure you are proud of YOURSELF!

Girls footy KS1
Well done to our girls in Year 1 and 2 who performed 
brilliantly in their tournament on Tuesday– only just 
missing out on the final. We look forward to seeing 
you in action again in the future!



Reception – 93.4%

Year 1 – 100%

Year 2 – 94.7%

Year 3 – 98.7%

Year 4 –91%

Year 5 – 99%

Year 6 – 93.1%

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:

Please keep an eye on the newsletter each week as 
the list of dates will be added to / amended over 
time.  Further details of key events and festivals will 
be sent out nearer the time in case we need to make 
any logistical changes.  Teachers will keep you 
updated on Class Dojo regarding key events for your 
child’s class.

12th May – SATs week for Year 6
20th May – TEMPEST in school for class and team 
photos
23rd May – MUFTI day for the PFA Summer Festival –
gifts for the adult tombola
23rd May – end of half term at 3:05/3:10 pm
2nd June – school closed for INSET day
3rd June – Back to school
11th June – Year 6 trip to Liverpool Cathedral for the 
Diocesan Leavers Service
13th June – MUFTI day for the PFA Summer Festival –
gifts for the children’s tombola
25th June – Year 4 at Sing4Sefton event
27th June – MUFTI day for the PFA Summer Festival –
bottles
1st July – Year 5 visiting Birkdale and Greenbank
2nd July – Sports Day – gates open at 1 pm
5th July – PFA Summer Festival from midday
8th July – visit to school by Bishop Ruth, interim 
Bishop of Liverpool
9th July – PFA discos – Rec-Y2 – 6:15 to 7:15 and Y3 –
6 from 7:30 – 8:30

ATTENDANCE

Good attendance is absolutely vital in ensuring 
your child is able to fulfil their potential in 
school.   Our target for good attendance is at 
least 95% of the time in school and learning.  
Each week the class with the highest 
attendance will get a little extra treat and a 
mention in assembly.

Superstar Award Year Group J.O.Y. Award

Harrison Reception Tommy

Daisy M Year 1 Tammy

Noah M Year 2 Kaleb

Oliver Year 3    Billie

Haiden Year 4 Autumn

Scarlett Year 5 Macey

Jessica Year 6 Oliver

Thought for the Week
In our VE Day Worship, we spoke about how 
we can promote peace like Jesus did.
Being kind and caring to others.
Take time to learn about others and celebrate 
similarities but also differences.
Consider how your actions may impact 
others.
Educate yourself by trying to read, listen and 
be open to learn more.
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